
 

 

 

 

 

Peter Fox MS 

Member in Charge, Food (Wales) Bill 

 

8 February 2023 

 

Dear Peter, 

Food (Wales) Bill 

Thank you for your letter following your attendance at our Committee meeting on 25 January. I 

appreciate your open, collaborative approach to legislation development and offer of continued 

engagement with the Committee. We will add your letter to the agenda for our meeting on 16 

February as a paper to note.  

You will be aware we have already invited you to attend a second meeting of the Committee on 1 

March. At this session we will discuss issues raised by stakeholders and the Minister as part of our 

Inquiry into the Food (Wales) Bill. In the meantime, we would like to thank you for your offer of further 

assistance and will contact you if anything urgent arises. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paul Davies MS 

Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 
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